
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Residents of Savage Road, Talbot Gardens and 
Roope Close 
Barne Barton 

Plymouth 
Devon 

PL5 1BS 

1 October 2024 

 

 Update 

Dear Resident, 
  
 I am writing to provide you with an update on our continued regeneration plans for your 

local community. 
  
 You may recall I wrote to you back in June to advise our contractor, Halsall 

Construction, had gone into administration and was therefore no longer able to work on 
 the project. 
  

While there was a pause in work following this news, in recent days you may have seen 
 some new activity on site with ground workers beginning a clear up of the area. 
  

I am pleased to say this is the start of work for a full return to site. In the coming weeks 
 generators will be delivered, and a full clean-up of the site will allow us to start erecting 
 scaffolding and constructing the concrete frame to the building. 

 
 We apologise again for the pause in the project and would like to reassure all residents 
 we remain fully committed to the regeneration of Barne Barton. 

 
 We will continue to provide you with updates on our progress and future plans. In the 
 meantime, if you have any comments or questions, please email me directly at 

john.hanson@sanctuary.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

 John Hanson 
 Director – Regeneration 

mailto:john.hanson@sanctuary.co.uk



